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	Will DHS maintain the current minimum insurance requirements of $2mm GL, $1mm auto, and $1mm EPLI as currently in place in most MATP service areas across the Commonwealth?
	As part of RFA Addendum 3, the Department is adding Appendix V, DHS Addendum to Standard Terms and Conditions. Section J of the Addendum contain insurance requirements for selected applicants. In addition to the insurance requirements of Appendix V, selected applicants must maintain a minimum of one million dollars ($1,000,000.00) Combined Single Limit vehicle insurance and shall name the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania as an additional insured. In no event may these insurance requirements fall below industry standards.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Further, RFA Part III, Section III-8.L. requires that all vehicles be compliant with state licensing and insurance requirements. Pennsylvania law establishes minimum insurance requirements for all motor vehicle owners. A summary of these requirements can be found here:

http://www.dot.state.pa.us/Public/DVSPubsForms/BMV/BMV%20Fact%20Sheets/fs-inla.pdf

Furthermore, the Public Utility Commission regulates intrastate commerce, including passenger transportation and has additional insurance requirements for passenger carriers that can be found summarized here:
http://www.puc.beta.state.pa.us/general/onlineforms/pdf/Passenger_Fact_Sheet.pdf 



